From: Travis Ross

To: Anna Vickers; Cassondra Tripard
Subject: Trinity Mullan Subdivision
Date: Wednesday, September 23, 2020 4:54:10 PM

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Only open attachments or click on links from senders you trust.
Anna — The District has no objection or comment related to this subdivision. Thanks. Travis

Travis Ross

Environmental Health Supervisor
Missoula Valley Water Quality District
Missoula City-County Health Department
406.258.4964

Messages and attachments sent to or from this e-mail account may be considered public or
private records depending on the message content. Unless otherwise exempted from the public
records law, senders and receivers of County email should presume that the emails are subject
to release upon request. This message is intended for the use of the individual or entity named
above. If you are not the intended recipient of this transmission, please notify the sender
immediately, do not forward the message to anyone, and delete all copies.
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